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Monday, May 29 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Deceased Members of the Seifred Family,  
                  Anthony Ippolito, Intentions of Shealah & Marc 
                  Wysocki 
 
Tuesday May 30 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Helen Pollack, Jacqueline Roy, Agnes  
                  Constantino Cruz 
 
Wednesday, May 31 – Feast: The Visitation of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary 
7:30a.m. – Peter Powers, Intentions of Norman & Joan  
                  Smith, Intentions of the Barrett Family 
 
Thursday, June 1 – Feast: St. Justin 
7:00p.m. – Olga Maschio, Edison Laxton Sr., Sheila 
                  Corbett 
 
Friday, June 2 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Intentions of Jane Nunan, Barbara Barlow, 
                  Robert Ellis 
 
Saturday, June 3 – Feast: St. Charles Lwanga & 
Companions                                                                                                                                                    
5:15p.m. – Francesca Ascrizzi, Primo Baggio, Silvia 
                  Cupelli, John Cameletti 
 
Sunday, June 4 – Pentecost Sunday 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m. 
 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 
Thank you for your gift of $8,799.47 in support of your 

parish community in gratitude for God’s blessing. 
 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE: 
1/ Matthew Caruso and Cristina Salvino 
 
 
PARISH NEWS 
BASILICA OF OUR LADY GOLF TOURNAMENT 
It’s time to clean those clubs and brush up your golf swings – the parish golf 
tournament will be held on Sunday, June 4th at 1p.m. at Victoria Park Valley 
Golf Course. We will be selling tickets for the event at the entrance to the 
church after all Masses during the month of May. Tickets are $95 for golf 
with a cart, dinner and prizes and $30 for the dinner only. You may make up 
your own foursome or we can place you in one if you are single or a group 
less than four. Join us for what is always a fun time – and remember, the 
sun always shines on a golf course. 
 

 
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you to all who made our CWL Card Parties a success, 
especially Jan Huisman and his team for their work and 
contributions. See you in September. 
 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE MEMBERS AND FRIENDS 
Women and men are both invited to join us Saturday, June 17th for a bus trip 
to St. Peter’s Seminary in London leaving here at 8:30a.m. and returning by 
4p.m. Learn about the beautiful Seminary Chapel and surroundings. Cost is 
$20 per person plus the cost of lunch at Mandarin Restaurant London. 
Please register asap with Theresa Winchester at 519-265-6094 or 
theresajoew@gmail.com . 
 

OTHER NEWS 
VOCATION SEEDS 
Jesus said, “Remember I am with you always to the end of the age.” If you 
are discerning God’s call for the priesthood, diaconate and consecrated life, 
contact Father Michael King, Director of Vocations and Priestly Formation of 
the Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 or email: 
mking@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
IGNATIUS RETREAT CENTRE 
- Baptism by the Spirit: A Guided Retreat with Fr. John Govan SJ June 21st 
to 29th. Cost $792 – limited to 12 participants. 
- Day of Quiet – Come for your personal day of prayer, recollection and 
silence. You choose to pray in the chapel, reflect and rest in our lounge, 
outside etc. Cost $40 with lunch; $30 without lunch. 
 
 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: MASSES FOR 
THE DECEASED 
 
 From the very beginning, the Church has 
honoured the memory of the dead and offered 
prayers for them, above all, the Eucharistic 
sacrifice, so that purified they may have the 
beatific vision of God.  (Catechism of the Catholic 
Church #1032.  Indeed, St. Ambrose preached, 
“We have loved them during life, let us not 
abandoned them in death, until we have 
conducted them by our prayers into the house of 
the Lord.”  It remains the custom of Catholics, on 
the occasion of death, to request that a Mass be 
offered for the deceased. The usual offering made 
to the parish is $10. The presentation of a Mass 
card to the bereaved is one of the most beautiful 
expressions of sympathy we can offer to those who 
mourn. It is also a powerful expression of our 
faith in the Lord’s promise of eternal life and a 
loving gift to the faithful departed. A Mass for the 
deceased may be requested at any time and it is a 
fitting way to remember our brothers and sisters 
who have gone before us on the anniversary of 
their death and on other special occasions. 
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SACRED HEART WALKING PILGRIMAGE JUNE 3rd  
A walking pilgrimage for adults (18 and over) from Sacred Heart Church 
Rockwood to Sacred Heart Church Guelph will begin at 3p.m. June 3rd. 
Confessions and adoration available beforehand and at the end of the 
pilgrimage followed by an English/ Polish Mass at 7p.m. Families or 
individuals who cannot make the entire pilgrimage of 12km may join the 
group at 919 York Rd at 5:15p.m. Please pre-register at 519-856-4711. 
 
COMMUNITY EVENTS 
- Pilgrimage to Quebec August 7th to 12th with Fr. Jerome Mascarenhas 
OCD PP Pastor of St. Aloysius Parish Kitchener. Single rooms $795, 
Double $725 or Triple $695. Visit Cap-de-la-Madeleine; Ste. Anne-de-
Beaupre & St. Joseph Oratory Montreal. Contact Rose Gunn at 519-
744-5923 or Erna at 519-743-1030. 
- Knox Presbyterian Church Guelph is hosting 5 Wednesdays (starting 
May 3rd) at noon hour (free). Focus will be the piano from classical to 
jazz to Gospel to Broadway. All are welcome! 
Children 5 and under $5. Tickets are available at the Door or at the River 
Run Centre. 
- Annual Baby Bottle Campaign will run from Mother’s Day until Father’s 
Day. This annual campaign is in support of Michael House. 
- Annual Guelph Walking Pilgrimage to Martyrs’ Shrine August 5th-12th, 
2017. 
 
DIOCESE OF HAMILTON YOUTH RALLY JUNE 3RD 
Registration is now OPEN. YOUTH in grade 7-12 are invited to 
participate in the Youth Rally taking place at CYO Camp Brebeuf 
Rockwood Saturday, June 3rd. The day will focus on the theme “All Are 
Welcome.” The day will consist of a keynote address, workshops, 
celebration of the Eucharist, fellowship and fun! Registration is $20 per 
person. Please visit http://hamiltondiocese.com/youthrally/ for more 
details. Individual and group registration will close May 1st. 
 
SPRING MEMORIAL MASS 
On Saturday, June 3rd at 11a.m. Most Rev. Matthew Ustrzycki Auxiliary 
Bishop Emeritus will celebrate the Spring Memorial Mass at Marymount 
Cemetery. All are welcome to attend. 
 
SACRED HEART PARISH CWL 
70th Anniversary Dinner Tuesday, June 13th. Mass at 6p.m. followed by 
dinner at 7p.m. at the Italian Canadian Club. Tickets are $30. Contact 
Amelia at 519-822-5438 or Kathy at 519-824-8832. 
 
CENTENARY OF FATIMA 
Come participate in Marian Pilgrimage days in this the centenary of the 
Fatima appearances of Our Lady Saturday, June 3rd at St. Thomas the 
Apostle Parish Waterdown. In honour of this year’s special anniversary 
a plenary indulgence is available to those who attend. Each day begins 
with Mass, a Marian Procession as the rosary is prayed, Stations of the 
Cross and quiet time. It begins at 10a.m. to 2p.m. Bring a lunch. 
 
SEMINAR OF HOPE 
Pray for your sons, daughters and loved ones at Our Lady of Lourdes, 
173 Lourdes St. Waterloo Friday, June 16th from 7-9p.m. and Saturday, 
June 17th from 9a.m. to 4p.m. This free seminar will be conducted by 
Vernon Robertson. Pre-register to receive a free participant’s manual at 
lourdeswaterloo@rogers.com or call Bette at 519-886-0342. Bring a 
bag lunch. 
 
DIOCESAN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS 
Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th or 60th or 60+ Wedding 
Anniversary in the year 2017. On Sunday, June 25th at 1:30p.m. Bishop 
Douglas Crosby will celebrate the Diocesan Wedding Anniversary Mass 
at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King in Hamilton. (Space allows 
room for Anniversary couples only – those married 60 years or more 
may bring 1 guest if assistance is required). Please register by June 1st 
to be sure your name is included in the program. Details are available 
on the poster in the south transept entrance of the church or go to 
www.hamiltondiocese.com . 
 

MARYHILL KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CAR SHOW 
Saturday, June 17th 11a.m. to 4p.m. Free admission. Wheel chair 
accessible and air conditioning. BBQ food and raffles. Lives music 
and entertainment. For more information call Doug at 519-648-
2939. 
 
ST. TERESA OF AVILA ELMIRA 
28th Annual Garden Party Friday, June 9th at the church starting at 
5p.m. until 9:30p.m. 
 
INVITATION TO PRAYER AND CONVERSATION 
In preparation for the Synod on “Young People, the Faith and 
Vocational Discernment” our Diocese of Hamilton welcomes youth 
aged 16-29 to come and share with us about faith, discernment of 
vocation and how the Church can be supporting you along the way. 
Come and join us on Tuesday, June 13th at 7p.m. at Holy Family 
Parish Hanover. All sessions will be facilitated by Sister Margaret 
Kane CSJ. Light refreshments will be served. RSVP to Christina 
Mines cmines@hamiltondiocese.com or 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2239. 
 
WALKING PILGRIMAGE TO MIDLAND AUGUST 5th to 12th  
As a pilgrim, St. Ignatius of Loyola experienced the beauty and 
mystery of God within all things, and understood that God dwells in 
all creatures and labours for us within all creation. Making a 
pilgrimage can be an unforgettable journey. Come and join our 
walking pilgrimage to Midland and experience the fun, spiritual 
nourishment, exercise, beautiful scenic views, good food and 
fellowship. For more information, to register or to find out how you 
can help, contact 519-824-1250 ext. 266 or 
guelphwalkingpilgrimage@gmail.com . Information meeting June 
14th at 7p.m. at Loyola House. 
 
MICHAEL HOUSE BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 
Don’t forget to pick up your baby bottle and fill it with cheques, bills 
and change and support the life-changing program at Michael 
House Pregnancy Care Centre. Bottles will be collected on Father’s 
Day. 
 
EVERGREEN SENIORS CENTRE 
Join us Friday, June 9th at 2p.m. as the Silvertones Choir celebrates 
Canada’s 150th. Minimum suggested donation $5. 
 
COMMUNITY WORK DAY 
Plant a Forest Saturday, June 10th at 10a.m. to 2p.m. at Ignatius. 
Pre-registration is required. Contact Martin Tamlyn at 519-824-1250 
ext. 224. 
 
NEWMAN CENTRE GUELPH OPEN HOUSE BBQ 
Thanks to Bishop Crosby, the Catholic students at the University of 
Guelph now have a new spiritual home. If you are a student planning 
to attend Guelph, or would just like to have a look at the newly 
refurbished facilities, you are invited to drop by the house on 
Sunday, May 28th from 12:00p.m. to 2:00p.m. and enjoy a BBQ 
provided by the Knights of Columbus. We are located at 325 Gordon 
Street (corner of Dean Avenue). Parking is available off and on 
Dean Avenue. Fr. Mark Morley, Chaplain. 
 
SUNDAY SMILE 
Teacher: George Washington not only chopped down his 
father’s cherry tree, but also admitted it. Now Thomas, 
do you know why his father didn’t punish him? 
Thomas: Because George still had the axe in his hand. 
 


